
PANCAKE FLIP 2018 

 

TUESDAY 20th February  

 

 

 
Usually at this time of year we hold the 

sponsored pancake flip.   This year on Tuesday 

20
th
 February, the children will be involved in making 

some pancakes, designing fillings and, of course eating the 

results.  

 

£1 donation- (please bring it in on the day)  

 

As our sponsored obstacle course was so successful we 

will be doing that again this year and we thought one 

sponsored event was enough - however the children still 

wanted pancakes! 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

PTA 

 
 


